

6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 www.richmond.ca

April 16, 2012

File: 01-0100-20-SCIT1-01/2012-Vol 01

Sister City Committee Secretary Phone: 604-276-4147 Fax: 604-276-4222

email: carneson@richmond.ca

Chen, Shao Hong, President North American Jimei Alumni Association 7409 Union Street Burnaby, BC V5A 1J1

Dear Chen, Shao Hong:

## Re: North American Jimei Alumni Association - The New Establishment

On behalf of the Richmond Sister City Committee I am very pleased to extend our congratulations on the creation of your new establishment.

The North American Jimei Alumni Association should be very proud to be part of the established Jimei Schools that were founded by Mr. Tan Kah Kee. Through his endeavours it is very impressive to have accomplished so much by assisting more than a million students since 1913 to adapt to the Canadian and North American culture by improving their quality of life, and enhancing communication with other ethnic groups in various fields.

In celebration of the new establishment, I am very pleased to welcome your association and wish you all the best in your future endeavours.

Yours truly,

Sylvia Gwozd

Sylvia Gwend

Chair, Richmond Sister City Committee

:ca

